Congratulations to Mike
Carroll on his Retirement

Please join us in wishing Line Maintenance AMT Mike Carroll a
very Happy Retirement!

Mike retired from American Airlines on Wednesday, January
15th, 2020. He began working with Piedmont Airlines before the
mergers with US Air and American and witnessed many changes,
mergers and moves over his 33 year career.

Mike, you are always welcome to come back and visit us at the
local lodge. We hope you enjoy this next chapter in your life
to the fullest. Best of luck to you and yours!
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